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	NPRR Number
	334
	NPRR Title
	Incorporate Resource Limit for the Amount of Regulation Service that may be Provided from a Generation Resource During any Operating Hour

	
	

	Date
	June 8, 2011

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	David Kee on behalf of the Performance Disturbance Compliance Working Group (PDCWG)

	E-mail Address
	dekee@cpsenergy.com

	Company
	CPS Energy

	Phone Number
	

	Cell Number
	210-353-6912

	Market Segment
	Municipal


	Comments


At its June 1, 2011 meeting, PDCWG reviewed Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 334.  The working group reached a consensus that there is a reliability concern and an appropriate methodology for determining limits on amount of regulation service provided by a single Resource is needed.  The PDCWG requested additional data from ERCOT for review at its next meeting.  The PDCWG requests that the PRS table the NPRR another month to allow for further analysis and development of an appropriate methodology to address this reliability concern.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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